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Elders 
 

Ron Fox - (940) 636-2406 / Ken Keiser - (940) 923-2117  
Rob Moore - (940) 447-0653 / Lawrence Robinson - (707) 398-1693 
Larry Scott - (940) 631-4181 
 
 

Ministers 
 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family- (920) 602-0565 
Chris Swinford, Preaching- (806) 392-1013 
Zachary Waugh, Youth- (580) 770-1723 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Morning Worship 
Contribution   
Budget  
Wednesday Evening 3/19 
 

116 
341 

$14,732.93 
$17,240.00  

154 
 

Schedule of Services 
 

Sunday Morning Bible Classes 
Sunday Morning Worship 
Wednesday Evening Meal 
Wednesday Evening Classes 

. 

 

   9:00 a.m. 
 10:00 a.m.     
...5:30 p.m. 
...6:30 p.m. 

 

Elder In Charge for the week of:  
 Mar 23 - Ron Fox / Mar 30 - Ken Keiser  

 

 

 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.         
                         Friday - 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. (except when closed for holidays) 
 

Office telephone number: (940) 692-0032 (during regular office hours) 
 

*Email: office@faithvillagechurch.org  
(*Please use for urgent need or prayer request outside of listed  
 office hours.) 
mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org (information for the newsletter)  

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

Worship services and Bible classes are available to view at:  
 

 https://www.youtube.com/@FaithVillageChurch/streams        

Or you can open your phone camera to scan the QR code 
which will direct you to Linktree. Tap the yellow 
Linktr.ee icon, or visit:..linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch   
This gives you access to the FV Website, FV YouTube 
Channel, FV Facebook Page, and the online giving 
platform. 

  Record for March 16, 2024   

 

Three Points to Remember  

1. Great things grow from _____________________ beginnings.  

 

2. The kingdom of heaven on earth was commissioned to  

_________________ by its king. 

 

3. The kingdom was meant to grow and be a _____________ 

to those around it.  

 

 

B e i n g   
The  
Church 

                          March 23, 2025    Volume 21, Number 13                                                              

  

Sermon: “The Parable of the Mustard Seed” 
Matthew 13:31-32 

     

     

https://linktr.ee/faithvillagechurch


 

 

 

 

  

 

Information as of cutoff time of printing: 12:00 pm, Thursday 
Please remember the following in your prayers and deeds: 
Update your directories: 
New residency: 
-Beth Darter, Brookdale Sikes Lake (Memory Unit), 2649 Plaza Pkwy, WF, 
TX 76308 (visitors and cards of encouragement would make her happy!)   
-Clarence Darter, Brookdale Sikes Lake,  2649 Plaza Pkwy, WF, TX 
76308 (Visitors and cards of encouragement would make his day!)   
Under Hospice Care 
-Michelle Hutson: Hospice Plus - WF (at-home care) 
-Mary Nabors: Brookdale Sikes Lake, (Hospice care / memory unit) 
-Wynetta Weston: University Park (In-house hospice care): 37A 
Nursing, and Rehabilitation Healthcare Facilities 
-Burl Butler, Now at Texhoma Christian Care Center (TCCC), 1411 
-Claudia Mink, Electra Healthcare Center, P.O. Box 1112, Electra, TX 
76360 (Short visits and cards of encouragement would be enjoyed!) 
-Peggy Ritchie, Texhoma Christian Care Center (TCCC), Rm 1409 (Physical 
therapy after having a mini-stroke. Send cards of encouragement to 1300 
Loop 11, W.F., TX 76306) 
Prayer Request 
-John Beer: Recovery from the first of two surgeries on March 17th to 
remove lung cancer  
-Buddy Favor: COPD flare-up  
-Kaitlyn Geer: Recovery from heart surgery on March 17  
-Elaine Jenkins: At home dealing with pain due to a hernia  
-Joyce Scates: Healing to her injured finger 
-Connie Minks: Back surgery in Plano on Tuesday, April 1st, will be a success. 
-Harvey Nordrom: Recovery at home after hospital stay.  
Continue to Remember:  
 
Thanks & Gratitude 
To our faithful, supportive, encouraging Faith Village family, Your cards, 
texts and calls during my visits to Houston for testing and radiation treatments 
meant so much to me and my family.  Most importantly, your prayers 
carry us through and give us the strength that we need at every moment.   
Thank you to the sewing team for the beautiful quilt and the inspiring 
notebook. We are so blessed and thankful for each of you!  Jena & Marty 
Fleming 

 

Revive Texhoma 2025 April 23—26 

Register at  homemission.org  (Click on the rolling flyer picture)  
or fill out a paper registration form located at the Information Center.   

2025 Ladies Day / “Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus” 
 

Saturday, March 29,  9:00 am –12:00pm,  in the Family Center. 
 

Flyers and a sign-up sheet are available at the Information Center.  
If you plan to attend, please add your name to the sign-up sheet.  

The Village Youth (FVYM) Upcoming Events (7th-12th grade) 
-Texoma Christian Care Center Worship: 2 pm, TODAY. We will leave the  
YC at 1:20 and return around 3:15 pm. 
-Coffee Talks: 3-4 pm, Monday, March 24th, at Frank & Joes on Kemp! 
-Hangout & Dinner: 4-6:30pm, Wednesday, Mar26th. Pizza will be served 
in the Family Center at 5:30pm for $4 a person! 
-Monthly Devotional: 6 pm, Sunday, March 30th, at the Waugh’s house 
(2016 Victory Ave.) Girls bring desserts, guys bring drinks! 

Sunday Morning 
-Nursery (birth - 24 months): Attendants are available during the Sun-
day morning and Wednesday evening classes/service.  
-Children (pre-k - 5th grade) will be dismissed to attend a Bible lesson in 
the Red Room of the Children’s Hallway after the scripture reading. 
-Auditorium: Jeremy Prather, “Journey through Genesis” 
-FC1: (18-30 year olds): Kyle Redding / Rock Marker, “Faithful Words,” 
Study in Psalms. 
-FC2: Ken Keiser - 1st, 2nd, and 3rd John 
Sunday Afternoon/Evening Worship & Activities 
Today:  
  -2 pm: TCCC Services: Those serving today: Zachary Waugh and the 
Youth Group. Please arrive at 1:30 pm to prepare for the 2:00 service.  
  -4 pm: LTC Practice will meet in the Youth Center.  
  -6 pm: Community Outreach: Assembling treats/snacks for Cunningham 
Elementary STAAR Testing 
-Mar 30: Fifth Sunday / Potluck lunch / Devo following lunch 
Tuesday: 
-Men’s Bible Study: 6:30 pm, every Tuesday, in the Family Center  
Wednesday: 
-10:00am: Ladies Bible Class every Wednesday in the Family Center 
-5:30pm, Meal in the FC: The meal will cost $4.00 a person, with a 
maximum of $10.00 per family.  
 -6:30pm  
  -Children's classes: See information sheets posted at each entrance 
for class schedules. 
  -Adult classes: 
    -Small Auditorium: Kerry Beaver, Singing class  
    -Family Center: Chris Swinford, “Overcoming Sin and Addiction”  

 

You are invited to a wedding shower honoring  
 
 

ASHLYN HOLLARS bride elect of LOGAN WHITLING 
In the Parlor,  2:00pm -4:00pm, April 13.  

Registered at: Amazon, and Walmart 

HomeMission  
We need volunteers who would be able to call 10-15 congregations 
to personally invite them to Revive Texhoma 2025. A telephone script, 
call log, and telephone numbers will be provided for you. We will need 
you to collect information about the congregation and add it to the call 
log. Please get a folder and instructions from Karen Jones.  

Congratulations to our  
Spring 2025 College Graduates! 

If you are graduating from college this spring 
semester, please email the following information 

to: mhaws@faithvillagechurch.org  
by Wednesday, April 23rd: your major, name 

of your college, and date of graduation as 

*Church-wide potluck luncheon  
in the Family Center, NEXT Sunday, March 
30, immediately following the AM service.  
Please bring enough food for your family 
and another. 

Belize Mission Trip Meeting 
 

Spots to attend the trip are still available!   
If you are interested in going, please join us at 

 5pm, TODAY, March 23rd, in the Youth Center. 

A new quilt has been hung for Clarence Darter. Please support him in 
your prayers as he adjusts to his new surroundings. Drop by to tie a 
knot in the ribbons attached to his quilt representing your prayers. 
Also stop by the Prayer Room to the right and write out a note of    
encouragement, prayer, or scripture on the provided cards and place in 
the prayer box for him to keep and reflect upon. Thank you for showing 
your love and spiritual caregiving to our dear sibling in Christ.  

http://homemission.org/

